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1. We will comment of course on the other exposure draft released on 
Reporting Items Previously Recognized as Assets and Liabilities. 

2. The Board has an ambitious, worthwhile project on Economic Condition 
that AGA strongly supports that is also about to have a due process 
release. 

3. We anticipate that through the accountability study, clarity will ensue 
as to the next steps in projects such as Service Efforts and 
Accomplishments. 

4. There are some on our Board who believe that projects that haven’t 
been addressed such as deferred maintenance on infrastructure and 
other assets should be placed higher on the Board’s agenda, than even 
this project as deferred maintenance has advanced at the Federal 
level. 

5. There are some on our Board who also believe that with the probable 
expansion of required supplementary information due to probable 
additional post-employment benefit disclosures, that RSI’s purpose 
needs to be reexamined.  Especially when more than three years is 
required versus place such ageing data in the statistical section. 

 
There are also a host of other topics that are already on the research 
agenda.  Unfortunately, our Board’s position currently is that we don’t 
understand what the GASB is trying to accomplished by the current majority 
views in this document. 
 
I invite the Board’s questions. 
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